
FAQ n.19583

FAQs:
Technical Issues, Third Country Operators (TCO), Regulations

Question:
Are there recognised industry standards or third-party audit programmes (e.g., ISO
9001, IOSA, IS-BAO, Air Charter Safety Foundation IAS, etc.) that, if accomplished, may
ease the assessment process for operators requesting authorisation?

Answer:
Conformity with industry standards (when fulfilling the requirements set out in TCO.200 and to
the extent that they cover the scope defined in TCO.200(a)(1) and in the absence of safety
concerns) may result in a certain bonus rating in the TCO risk-based approach. However,
conformity with an industry standard does not substitute for the demonstration of compliance
with specific international aviation safety (ICAO) standards by the operator, and does not
replace a TCO assessment performed by EASA.
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